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May 5, 2009

Senator Leland Yee
State Capitol, Rm. 4074
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Senator Yee:

The California Association of Clerks and Election Officials Elections Legislative Committee
has reviewed SB 288, your proposed legislation regarding the phonetic translation or
transliteration of candidates’ names to appear on the ballot.

While supportive of the objective of the legislation, the Committee has concerns that the bill
will be interpreted to require bilingual ballots in counties that have character-based language
requirements and will lead to increased costs due to legal challenges surrounding candidates’
claims that he or she has been known and identified by a particular non-English name.

| understand you have been in contact with Tim McNamara of the County of Los Angeles in
regard to our concerns. We are happy to continue to work with you and your staff in an
attempt to meet the purpose of the legislation while alleviating the issues we foresee.

yours,

nice Atkinson
Correspondence Secretary
California Association of Clerks
and Election Officials

c. Assembly Member Paul Fong, Chair, Assembly Committee on Elections
and Redistricting
Senator Loni Hancock, Chair, Senate Committee on Elections, Reapportionment
and Constitutional Amendments
Deborah Seiler, Co-Chair, CACEO Elections Legislative Committee
Jill Lavine, Co-Chair, CACEO Elections Legislative Committee
Barry Brokaw, Sacramento Advocates
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